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I am strongly against FSM 7700 and 7710 E-bikes #ORMS-2619. Once eMTBs are allowed, the official trail

designation changes from non-motorized to motorized and this is not something I can support! In fact, it terrifies

me. Most of us are hooked up to devices and screens all day long.  The trails are a place to UN-PLUG - be close

to nature, and appreciate that we live in the most beautiful place on earth (my opinion!) Already, eMTBS careen

down trails where they're not allowed, ignoring rules and right-of-way; there have been a few times I've nearly

been knocked over by an eMTB passing me on a steep hill climb.  eMTB's have their place, but PLEASE

preserve our quiet trails where travel using our good old human or equestrian power, not engines or batteries!  I

beg USFS to adopt a policy that is forward-looking, practical, allows for local flexibility, and does not jeopardize

our existing non-motorized recreation organization partnerships.  

 

Thank you, 

Karlye Mickley


